Balancing the Natural and Built Environment

May 7, 2013

Yia Regular Mail and Email (Sharen.ginf@lacity.org)

Ms. Sharon Gin

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK
City Hall, Room 395

200 N. Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 96012

Subject: CPC 2011-2103-VZC-HD-ZAA —316-324 N. La Cienega Boulevard
Psomas Job No. IBLC0101.00

Dear Ms. Gin:

Our office represents Mr. Solomon Arych of Beverly La Cienega, LLC, the project applicant
associated with the above-referenced City Planning Case. We just learned that this matter is
scheduled before the Planning and Land Use Committee of City Council on May 14, 2013. We
would respectfully request that this matter be continued until June 4, 2013, with full City Council
action to follow this date.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

PSOMAS

/4 Nl

el B. Miller
Vice President/Principal

Ce: Shawn Bayliss, Office of Councilman Paul Koretz (shawn.bayliss@lacity.org)
Debbie Lawrence, City Planning (debbie.lawrence@lacity.org)
Rebecea Valdez, Office of Councilman Ed Reyes (rebecca. valdez@lacity. org)
Solomon Aryeh, via email (solomon@smgstone.com)
Phil Recht, Mayer Browi, LLP (precht@mayetbrown.com)
Tom Hsieh, Togawa Smith Martin, Inc. (thsieh@@tsminc.com)
Rich Lichtenstein, Marathon Communications, Inc. (rlichtenstein@marathon-com.com)

555 South Fower Street

Suite 4300

Los Angeles, CA 38071

Tel 213.223.1400
Fax213.223.1444
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